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On December 16, 2023, after an evening of volunteering at the Magical Forest, Shine City Project woke 

up early the next morning to help out with The Just One Project! 

 

 
 

Our volunteers met up at Von Tobel Middle School and helped to distribute green apples, bags of 

walnuts, vegetable oil, canned salmon, and other items to individuals and families. 

 



 

 

 
 

We had ten volunteers representing Shine City Project with two joining us for the first time! 

 

For this service project, the distribution was completed within an hour, and we had extra time to enjoy 

some brunch together! 

 

 

 


